
March 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 Pray for Ray and 
Louise Bertolet. Ray 
is the Assistant 
Church Planter based 
in DELMARVA.  

2 Pray for The Cy-
pher Spot 
breakdancing minis-
try for kids and 
adults through Christ 
Alone Fellowship in 
Lancaster City, PA.  

3 2024 Theme Pray 
for us all to Contend 
for the Faith (Jude 
3).  

4 Pray for the for-
mation of an Adminis-
trative team and a 
small group ministry 
at Elkton BFC with 
Steve Morton.  

5 Pray for your 
church planters to-
day as they gather 
for a Roundtable 
Discussion on church 
planting challenges.  

6 Pray for Mark and 
Barb Morrison as they 
serve the Lord. Mark 
is the Development 
Director for CEM.  

7 Pray for the Harmo-
ny BFC Mission Church 
in Harmony, NJ as 
they grow in the Lord 
and in fellowship with 
the BFC.  

8 Pray for Jason and 
Anna Filbert and 
their three young 
children as they 
church plant at Cove-
nant Bible Fellowship 
in Naples, FL.  

9 Pray for the Easter 
events and outreach 
at Covenant Bible 
Fellowship in Naples, 
FL with Jason Fil-
bert. 

10 Thank the Lord 
for the Transitional 
Leadership Team 
members of each Mis-
sion Church.  

11 Pray for the Easter 
Outreaches in our 
DELMARVA Mission 
Churches: Elkton, Mil-
ford, and Chester-
town.  

12 Pray for Dick Tay-
lor, Mentoring Assis-
tant and Chairman of 
the Board, to be sup-
portive and useful in 
his interactions with 
the church planters.  

13 Pray for AJ and 
Stephanie Miller and 
their two young chil-
dren as they church 
plant in Horsham, PA 
at Welsh Road 
Church.  

14 Pray for the men 
who are working to-
wards becoming el-
ders and deacons at 
Welsh Road Church in 
Horsham, PA.  

15 Pray for the 
GriefShare ministry 
at Living BFC in Ad-
ams County, PA to 
connect with the 
community.  

16 Pray for Steve 
DelDuco and his 
wife, Beth, as they 
church plant on the 
West Shore area of 
Harrisburg, PA.  

17  Pray for Director 
David Gundrum as he 
shares the ministry of 
Church Extension at 
Grace BFC in Read-
ing, PA today.  

18 Pray for direction 
in the Mission Church 
in Villa Magna, Mexico 
with Freddy Chi.  

19 Thank the Lord 
for our mailing vol-
unteers who meet at 
Calvary BFC in Coop-
ersburg today.  

20 Pray for Josh and 
Juli Dupiche and the 
five children in their 
home as they church 
plant at Hope Church 
in Milford, DE.  

21 Pray that God 
would continue to 
grow Hope Church in 
Milford, DE.  

22 Good Friday 
Thank the Lord Jesus 
Christ for His atoning 
sacrifice. Pray for 
people to come to 
salvation in our Mis-
sion Churches.  

23 Pray for creative 
and successful out-
reach events at 
Grace Community 
Church in Chester-
town MD. Pray for 
growth in hospitality.  

31  
 
 
HE IS RISEN! 

25 Pray for James and 
Mindy Reff and their 
four children as they 
church plant in Ches-
tertown, MD at Grace 
Community Church.  

26 Pray that the Lord 
would bring one new 
family to Grace Com-
munity Church in 
Chestertown, MD this 
month.  

27 Pray for Dan and 
Heidi Hoffstetter and 
their two young chil-
dren as they church 
plant at Redeemer 
BFC in Topton, PA. 

28 Lord willing, pray 
for a smooth transi-
tion to a new worship 
space for Redeemer 
BFC in Topton, PA.  

 
 

 
Find more information visit ChurchPlantingBFC.org 

Or follow us on Facebook and Instagram @BFCchurchplanting 

29 Pray for Carlos 
Rodriguez, Director 
of Hispanic Minis-
tries, as he equips 
BFC churches to 
reach their Spanish-
speaking communi-
ties.  

30 Pray for new fam-
ilies to join CROSS-
roads BFC in Elver-
son, PA.  

24 Pray for peo-
ple to hear the 

gospel at the 
Mission 

Church-
es.  
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April 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 Pray for the reten-
tion of first time visi-
tors at Covenant Bible 
Fellowship in Naples, 
FL.  

2 Pray for Laurie 
Kuhns and Rachel 
Schmoyer as they 
serve the Lord in the 
CEM office.  

3 Pray for open doors 
with non-BFC church-
es to discuss connec-
tion with the BFC.  

4 Pray for the out-
reach events at 
Welsh Road Church 
and that God would 
be pleased to bless 
their efforts.  

5 Pray for the ar-
chery outreach and 
basketball tourna-
ment outreach at 
Grace Community 
Church in Chester-
town, MD.  

6 Pray that God 
would provide Hope 
Community in Mil-
ford DE with a new 
place to meet.  

7 Pray for the Mis-
sion Church in Tapa-
chula, Mexico as 
they meet to wor-
ship the Lord today!  

8 Pray for Freddy Chi, 
his wife Nury, and 
their three teen chil-
dren as they church 
plant in Villa Magna, 
Mexico.  

9 Pray for the Villa 
Magna Mission church 
to have consistent 
attendance in the 
worship service.  

10 Pray for Steve 
DelDuco and the 
Core Group Launch 
Team as they meet 
together to plant on 
the West Shore of 
Harrisburg.  

11 Thank the Lord 
for our mailing volun-
teers who meet at 
Fellowship Communi-
ty in Whitehall, PA 
today.  

12 Pray for the 
marriages of your 
church planters to 
be strong in the 
Lord, filled with 
grace and love.  

13 Pray for Carlos 
Rodriguez as he 
ministers as pastor 
of La Roca de Read-
ing, PA and as Direc-
tor of Hispanic Minis-
tries for CEM.  

14 Pray for Director 
David Gundrum as 
he travels many 
miles to share the 
ministry of Church 
Extension.  

15 Pray for Tim and 
Kaylena Radcliff and 
their two young chil-
dren as they church 
plant at CROSSroads 
BFC in Elverson, PA. 

16 Pray for CROSS-
roads BFC to see 
many salvations and 
baptisms this year.  

17 Pray for Dick and 
Joyce Taylor as they 
serve the Lord. Dick 
is the Mentoring As-
sistant for CEM.  

18 Pray for Dick Tay-
lor as he teaches in 
Chester PA for The 
Urban Ministry Insti-
tute.  

19 Pray for Steve 
and Niki Morton as 
they church plant 
at Elkton BFC in 
Elkton MD.  

20 Pray for today’s 
Evangelism Explosion 
training at Elkton 
BFC.  

21 Pray for Los and 
Lynette Morales as 
they church plant at 
Christ Alone Fellow-
ship in the city of 
Lancaster, PA.  

22 Pray for Christ 
Alone Fellowship in 
Lancaster as they take 
steps towards gradua-
tion at the 2025 Con-
ference.  

23 Graduation! 
Praise the Lord for 
the graduation of 
Redeemer BFC in 
Topton, PA this week 
at BFC Conference.  

24 Graduation! 
Praise the Lord for 
the graduation of 
Living BFC in Adams 
County, PA this week 
at BFC Conference.  

25 Pray for Pastor 
Marcos Ramirez, 
Director of Church 
Planting in Mexico 
and pastor of Iglesia 
Biblica La Roca in 
Merida, Mexico.  

26 Pray for Harmo-
ny BFC in Harmony, 
NJ as they join the 
BFC.  

27 Pray for John 
and Lisa Hanner as 
they church plant at 
Living BFC in Adams 
County, PA. 

28 Pray for the chil-
dren of your church 
planters to have a 
strong faith in 
Christ as they grow 
up in ministry life.   

29 Pray for Tracy and 
Renee Haines. Tracy 
is the assistant church 
planter at Grace Com-
munity in Chester-
town, MD.  

30 Pray for those 
with elder and dea-
con qualifications to 
step forward to serve 
at Grace Community 
Church in Chester-
town, MD.  
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